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WESTCHESTER COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT HAS CLOSED THE 

FOLLOWING BEACHES 
 

 

(White Plains, NY) - The Westchester County Health Department has closed the following beaches 

preemptively for today, June 11, 2025, due to 0.59 inches of rainfall over the last 24 hours. 

 

 MAMARONECK: Harbor Island, Beach Point Club, Orienta Beach Club, and Mamaroneck Beach and 

Yacht Club 

 RYE: Coveleigh Club 

 NEW ROCHELLE: Hudson Park Beach, Davenport Club, Greentree Club, and Surf Club 

 

Residents and visitors are encouraged to visit the Westchester County website for the latest updates on beach 

closures and reopening schedules. The County remains committed to maintaining high environmental health 

and safety standards across its recreational facilities. 
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